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By T15, the following updates have occurred:

• The main programs were created: one for methane and one for bromomethane. Both programs were

attempted to be combined into a single program; however, the program would not run. In order for

the programs to function, they had to be separated.

• The first and second drafts of the documentation were created.

Future plans include the following:

• Documentation of the project needs to be updated after the drafts are edited and revised.

• The presentation for the final project needs to be created and updated from the seminar presentation.

• The website needs to be continuously updated.
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